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Council fife No. 11-0983
September 7, 2011

(Sent via email to:)

Gary Lee Moore, City Engineer Jaime de la Vega, General Manager
Public Works / Bureau of Engineering Department of Transportation

1149 South Broadway, Suite 700 100 South Main Street, 10th Floor

Mail Stop 490 Mail Stop 725

Christine Essel, Chief Executive Officer Michael J. LoGrande, Director of Planning
Community Redevelopment Agency City Planning Department

354 South Spring Street, Suite 800 City Hall, Room 525

Mail Stop 182 Mail Stop 395

SUBJECT: NAMING /RENAMING OF A COMMUNITY,
REQUEST FOR DEPARTMENT EVALUATION

Dear Department Heads;

The Los Angeles City Councli, at its meeting on January 31, 2006 (Council File 02-0196),
adopted a policy for the naming and renaming of a community. Part of that policy requires
various City departments to review and evaluate whether the proposed name reflects the
historical and cultural significance of the community. if your department may have previously
been instructed by a Council office, or other entity, fo install signs or establish community
boundaries within the proposed boundaries of this pending application, please include a copy of
the request along with the actual location of the sign placement and/or boundaries of the
commuinity with your evaluation.

The Council file and all related documents relative to the appljcaticn for Porter Ranch can be
viewed via the following link:

hitp://cityclerk lacity.orgflacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi. v:ewrecord&cfnumberﬂ 1-0983.
Due to the deadline to schedule a public hearing on the application, it is imperative that your
department's evaluation be received, no later than 4:30 p.m., Friday, October 14, 2011, by the
Office of the City Clerk, Room 395, City Hall. The evaluation will be considered, together with
findings received from other departments, prior to the public hearing(s).

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (213) 8978-
1050 or via e-mail at shannon.hoppes@lacity.org.

Sincerely,

Shannon Hoppes '

Division Manager '

Attachments

An Egual Employment Opportunity —~ Affirmative Action Employer

Council and Public Services









7929 Breen Ave. | 7
4.2 -

Los Angeles, CA 90045-3357

September 21, 2011 o
T4ems 3 ,!‘33

City Clerk LA City
200 N Spring Rm 395
l.os Angeles, CA 90012

Reference: Council File 11-1115 Howard Hughes MND

Dear Sirs:

As a critic of this project in the past, | write to suppaort this extension of current agreements. Keeping
the options for development uses open is important as we have very extensive swings in the needs for
types of housing and commercial properties in this area. The funding of Sepulveda Streetscapes Projects
hy this developer is important to this community and should be included in the acceptance conditions

for this project.

Denny Schneider

i J
= =S
] o) —

|
"
et
]

:
8181y 24

AbLi



